From: Taylor, Sheree L.
To: Stringer, Amanda
Subject: FW: City council

**Date:** June-19-15 11:49:09 AM

-----Original Message-----From: Cheryl Morrow

Sent: June 18, 2015 10:04 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca Subject: City council

City clerk, Rose Caterini,

Please city council, start making wiser decisions.

Spending \$75,000 to appeal a decision that has already been make and an action that has already been done is ridiculous. There are 3,000 boxes already in the city. What are you going to do, put those in the dump costing taxpayers more money.

Please forego this decision to appeal and move on.

Cheryl Morrow

A concerned Hamilton resident.

Sent from my iPad